
Dear Legislators,   
 

Please know that I am deeply opposed to HB 4167! I don't agree with how 

this issue is being handled without a vote by the people. Something that is going to 
effect our lives so greatly should be bright before us - not decided by a few 

politicians. 

The $20 million to implement this is crazy and unrealistic based on past projects 
and failures. We have SO many more pressing demands in our state right now that 
should be receiving this money, if money is going to be spent. I work for a child 

abuse assessment center. We have too many children suffering from abuse and 
trauma in our state. I'd much rather see $20 million go towards helping these 

children or towards prevention efforts. 

Please do not pass HB 4167!!! 

Sincerely,  
Adrienne Christian 
 


